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2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

New student collection arrangements 

 

I want to express my thanks for the overwhelming positive feedback we received in our recent Family Survey. 
Your input is invaluable in shaping the future of our academy. 

 

In the survey, several families expressed concerns regarding road safety during the end-of-day student pickups. I 
share this concern and take this matter seriously. 

 

To address these concerns, I am implementing a change that will take effect from Monday 19th February 2024, 
the first day back after half term. From this date, families that collect students in vehicles will need to collect 
students from the car park at Mapperley Sports Village instead of the entrance to The Wells Academy. 

 

Please note that vehicular access to the drive will be closed off starting at 2.50pm. The gates to Mapperley 
Sports Village will be open from 2.45pm for families wishing to collect students in a vehicle. Access to the sports 
village parking areas can be gained through the gates as indicated on the plan below. 

 

 
 

We will initiate a trial period after half term and conduct a thorough review of the new arrangement. Your 
feedback during this time will be crucial in shaping the future of our student collection procedures. 
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I appreciate your understanding and support in implementing this change. Our primary goal is to enhance the 
safety of our students and I am confident that this adjustment will contribute positively to achieving that 
objective. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr G Coles       

Principal 
 


